SEE:j!TRUMAN COMMITTEE

February 4, 1944

Honorable Hugh Fulton
449 genate 0ffice Bullding
Washington, D. C,

Dear Hugh:

1 return hercewith the correspondence
forwarded to me with your memorandum
of the thirty-first day of January
relative to Britlish vessels. I think
this Investigation should be carried
on, 1 saw evidence of this situsation
in the Tampa Shipyard and the Hanager
there could probably give us some very
good information,

With kindest regards, I am,

Kost sincerely yours,



